
 

 

Behind the CVS Pharmacy on the corner of Davis and Santa Barbara Blvd., is a site for 
residents to drop off Hurricane Irma-related vegetative debris (yard waste). The 
entrance and exit driveway is on the south end of the site on Santa Barbara Blvd., as 
shown on the map below. Hours of operation are Monday through Sunday, 7:30 a.m. 
to 7:00 p.m. 

 

 

 


